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ECSL PRESIDENTS: Richard Early, Clark Walter (current President), Steve Ewbanks 
(first president). Scott McClintic, Doug Earle, John Braswell, Stewart Jacobson, 
Greg Oelfke, Ray Wathen, Norma Reyna, Alicia Marra, Brenda Robinson.   

               Anniversary Photos by Larry Pullen 

What a joy to be a member of the Exchange Club of Sugar Land. If you missed last 
Wednesday’s 20th Anniversary Celebration, you missed a wonderful meeting. Al 
McDonald and his committee did a great job of planning and executing the program. 
With help from Bob Hargarther, Jenn and Michael Cole, Brenda Robinson, Ray 
Wathen, Nora Sim, Jeri Krauss and many others the morning was entertaining and 
inspirational.   

It was great to see past club members and potential new members attending. I believe 
we received seven new member applications after the meeting. My goal is to continue 
to inspire all our members to serve this City of Sugar Land/ Ft. Bend County area as 
we have for the previous 20 years. 

Last month we had a wonderful thanksgiving celebration with all the seniors at the 
Fifth Street Community Center. I hope all of you will make plans to attend one of these 
events which happens the first Friday of each month. They are fun and the seniors 
really enjoy having Exchangites there. The Christmas party for the Seniors is this    
Friday, December 7, 2007, 11:00 at 10435 Greensborough Drive Stafford.. Mary Jo 
Salvaggio is the coordinator and she is doing a great job. 

As all of you know, December 15th is Santa’s Exchange day. Reagan and Brian   
Walters have been working tirelessly to make it a success. I expect every member to 
participate in this holiday event.  

                                                                                Clark 

Please note: We will NOT have a meeting Wednesday, December 26th, but 
we WILL have a meeting January 2, 2008 



 



The ceremony included recognition of all Veter-

ans who have served our country. President 

Clark Walter presented the dedication plaque to 

Irma Cobos, Principal of Meadows Elementary 

school. Naren Patel gave the dedication address 

to the assembly of students, teachers, and     

parents and fellow Exchangites in attendance.  

 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club              

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

         Dottie Childs, Darren Coughlin,  
        Arthur Pace, Sr., Ashley Lopez,     
        Steve Ewbanks, David Murdock, 

Charles Swihart, Karyn  Dean, Susie Moseley, 
Debora Galmiche, Faye Roach,  

December  Birthdays 

Members of the Sugar Land Exchange club 
attended a dedication of a new Freedom 
Shrine at Meadows Elementary on November 
15th. The Students, under the direction of 
Assistant principal, Beth Davis, put on a very 
patriotic program. There were ten students who 

displayed plaques and gave a brief description of 
the significance of each document.  

SAVE THE DATE:  

WHAT: White Elephant Party  

   WHEN: Saturday, January 19, 2008 

           WHERE: Jeri Krauss 
             827 Harbour Place 

 

 

          SERVICE TO                      SENIORS       
 ***TIME & VENUE CHANGE*** 

10435 Greensborough Drive, Stafford                     

December 7th, 11:00 a.m. 

Mary Jo Salvaggio                                                      
(wk) 713-350-7642 or (cell) 281-468-8217               

mary.salvaggio@mustangeng.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please collect toys from your schools and businesses by December 10. 

Take them to Lexington storage unit #102 or bring them directly to the Church of 

Christ on Monday evening, December 10, between 6:00-9:00. 

Sorting and tagging will be from 6:00-9:00 p.m. at the Church of Christ on               

Mon, Tues, Thurs. and Fri. NO sorting Wednesday.  

Day of Event, Saturday, December 15, 7:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

Please bring a preschool trike to Exchange on Wednesday for a needy child. 

Tim Williamson, General Manager 

of Windstream presented chair-

persons Brian and Reagan Wal-

ters with a check in the amount of 

$500 Jim Hudnall’s team won the 

Windstream golf tournament and 

each player was given $500 to 

donate to their favorite charity. 

Thanks Jim for making it Santa’s 

Exchange! 

Dates and Times to Remember 


